
Remote Learning Newsletter

Welcome back!

We hope you are managing the new norm which is juggling your own 

work with that or your child’s/children’s and getting used to this way of 

organising your day. It has been a quick adjustment but from school’s 

perspective, a successful one.

I know teachers have been holding Zoom meetings for both children and 

parents, to ‘check in’ and offer support if and when needed. However, I 

am conscious that I haven’t seen any parents other than those who are 

sending their children to school so I will be holding two parents meetings  

(One for each Key Stage) as an opportunity to chat about our 

experiences of Home learning, to share what is difficult and more 

importantly to celebrate what works well. We will PING the dates and 

times early next week.

You’ve all made a fantastic start to this way of working, see below.

Great engagement with remote learning from our children and families: 

Thank you for your on-going support, together we are a great team.

Celebrations
A very big well done to the following children who have been chosen 

by their class teacher for great progress with their 

Remote Learning work this week.

Infants

Reception – Hanna Batruch

for completing all Home Learning!

Year 1- Joseph Noone

for completing every piece of Maths set to date and trying very hard.

Year 2 – Lucy Byrne

for her wonderful researching and project completed on Frida Kahlo.

Juniors 

Year 3 – Daisy Heald

for designing her own liturgical calendar in the shape of a heart and adding 

lots of detail about Seasons and Feast Days.

Year 4 – Joseph Frawley

for writing a persuasive letter with excellent use of vocabulary. 

Year 5 – Charlie Worrall

for a consistently high standard of work across the curriculum throughout 

the week. Mr Breslin can even see through video evidence how hard he has 

worked in his PE lessons!

Year 6 – James Daniel 

for writing an excellent Persuasive letter.

Key Worker and Vulnerable children Provision

We have enjoyed 8 days in school with our children and have put our 

updated Risk Assessment on the website for you to read.

However, today, we have had our first report of a POSITIVE case and as 

such had to ask some children to isolate. 

We wish that family a speedy recovery.

Have a lovely weekend! 

St. Joseph's Catholic Primary School, Leigh

Please follow the headteacher on Twitter - @StJosephsLeigh 

Remote Learning

Spring 1 Week 2 – 15th January 2021

Year Group Percentage

YR 97%

Y1 96%

Y2 94%

Y3 100%

Y4 90%

Y5 94%

Y6 97%


